
                                                

 
 
 

Port Information Notice 
No 1 - 2023   

 

DATE: 30 November 2023 
 

WICK HARBOUR 
(CHART 1462 REFERS) 

Latitude 58º 26’ North Longitude 003º 04’ West 
 
 
 

Please be advised that Emergency Stabilisation Works are to proceed at the Outer Harbour entrance, 
beginning 30th November 2023. This work will initially take place on the external face of the harbour 
wall and will comprise of placing cut stone to fill the existing voids and openings. Work will be 
undertaken from a low level working upwards and will involve a combination of pontoon, man basket 
and possibly divers. When/if divers are utilised the appropriate signals and warnings will be displayed 
& transmitted. 
 
All vessels are requested to call on VHF Channel 14, stating their intentions and movements, and to 
navigate with care at slowest possible speed, consistent with safe navigation when transiting the 
working area.  
 
Vessel skippers are to follow any instructions conveyed by Wick Harbour Authority.  Please be aware 
there may be occasions when a short delay in entering or leaving the harbour will occur and your 
assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated.  
 
Wick Harbour can be contacted on VHF Ch14, or by telephone on 01955 602030 (24Hours). 
 
Expected duration of works will be approximately 3 weeks. 
 
 
 
 
Ian Cormack 
Harbourmaster        Wick Harbour Authority 
          Harbour Office 
          WICK KW1 5HA 
 
          Tel:01955 602030 
          Email: office@wickharbour.co.uk 
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